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VISION SCREENING INFORMATION FORM  

 

Our Project KidSight Vision Screening equipment produces an image of a child’s eyes to develop a 

preliminary determination of the presence of eye disorders, but it does not constitute a diagnosis of vision 

problems.  Vision screening is not a substitute for an eye examination by an optometrist or 

ophthalmologist, and vision screening does not detect all types of vision problems. 

 

 

If your child’s Project KidSight Vision Screening result is: 

 

PASS:  Our screening equipment was unable to detect any vision problems. 

UNREADABLE:  Our screening equipment could not develop reliable results.  This can happen if a 

child looks away during the vision screening process.  

REFER: Our screening equipment has detected that your child may have one or more of the 

vision conditions listed. 

_____ Anisometropia (unequal visual clarity)  _____ Anisocoria (difference in size of pupils) 

_____ Hyperopia (far-sightedness)  _____ Myopia (near-sightedness) 

_____ Strabismus (eye misalignment)  _____ Astigmatism (blurred vision – refractive abnormality) 

_____ Gaze (fixed or crossed eye, not tracking) _____ Undetermined 

 

 

If the result of your child’s vision screening is a “Pass” or “Unreadable”, and you suspect your child has a 

vision problem, please consult an eye care professional. 

 

If the result of your child’s vision screening is a “Refer”, our vision screening equipment detected that 

your child may have a vision problem, and he/she should be examined by an optometrist or 

ophthalmologist, as soon as possible.  Potential vision problems that could permanently affect your 

child’s vision can be greatly diminished by taking appropriate steps to obtain professional eye care for 

your child. 

 

1. Please contact an optometrist or ophthalmologist to make an appointment for your child to 

have a complete eye exam.  If you need help financially or otherwise, please contact the Michigan 

Department of Human Services (1-855-275-6424), the Michigan Department of Community Health 

(517-373-3740) or our office (517-887-6640 or info@lmsf.net) to inquire about eye care assistance 

programs to help your child and family. 

  

2. Please authorize your child’s eye care professional to complete and return our Project 

KidSight Evaluation Form to the Lions of Michigan Foundation.   Information from your child’s 

optometric or ophthalmic examination helps us track the progress of children we refer for follow-up 

care, and it provides validation of the results of our vision screening program.  

 


